Curriculum Committee Report:  June 2018

Chair:  Amanda Graver amanda.graver@icloud.com
Elementary Subcommittee Chair:  Jessica Rosen jessicarosen@hotmail.com
Middle School Subcommittee Chair:  Rodney Peele rpeele@aoa.org
High School Subcommittee Chair:  Tammy Clark clark_9301@verizon.net

Members of the Curriculum Committee attended a meeting at the end of April detailing the roll-out and plan for the new curriculum implementation, however, all of that information is no longer relevant, as MCPS has revoked that RFP and will be issuing a new RFP this fall due to an overabundance of caution in making sure the community was certain there was no impropriety when two MCPS employees in the Office of Curriculum announced their retirement from MCPS and relocation to work with one of the original vendors who had submitted an RFP.  That vendor did pull their submission from consideration as soon as the two job offers were made, and both employees notified their supervisory staff immediately upon receiving the offers.

There had been a secondary-focused curriculum meeting scheduled with the Office of Curriculum and Instructional Programs (OCIP) in May, however, that meeting was cancelled due to the above-mentioned retirements, and has not yet been rescheduled.

The Curriculum Committee plans to work with OCIP over the summer to discuss secondary issues and to continue to keep lines of communication open through the MCPS personnel transition.
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